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SERVICE PARK FACILITIES 
 

 

The organizing committee of the Rally di Roma Capitale is pleased to announce that an agreement has been 
reached to appoint an official catering service for the event. 

 
The catering service will be available within the service park and will offer its services to the participants. 

 
The agreement stipulates the preferential use of local km 0 products, plastic-free or eco- sustainable 
packaging, and certified waste disposal. Additionally, all necessary measures will be taken to maximize water 
and electricity savings. 

 
We believe that environmental respect can be achieved through simple methodologies, and at the Rally di 
Roma Capitale, we are aware that good practices are essential to achieve important results for both us and the 
environment. 

 

To contact the catering service please use the following email address: areastileeventi@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 
 
The Clerck of the Course 
Mauro Zambelli 
 
 
 


